
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 
We would like to give a warm welcome to all children that have started their first half term 

in our School.  Please see below information and dates for your diary. 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 

Monday 19th September has been declared as a Bank holiday for the state funeral of 

her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.  As such School and Nursery will be closed on this 

date. 

MEET THE TEACHER 

On the 21st September you will have a chance to meet your child’s teacher.  Please arrive 

outside your child’s classroom at 2.45pm where you will be invited to come in to the 

classroom and meet the teacher.  We hope you can attend and look forward to seeing you. 

 

We would like to congratulate Miss Buccieri on the birth of her healthy baby boy weighing 

7lb and 14oz. 

 

PHOTOGRAPH DAY 

The photographer will be coming into school on Wednesday 5th October to take individual 

photographs of the children. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

We are hoping to start some after School Clubs for Year 1 and Year 2 children.  Please look 

out for individual letters in your child’s book bag over the next coming weeks. 

COLD WEATHER CLOTHING  

As it is getting colder, please can you make sure that your child has a suitable coat in school 

every day for outdoor play.  

 

ALLERGY 

Please be aware that we have a pupil in school with a severe nut allergy.  For that reason we 

ask you to ensure that if you are making a packed lunch, you do not include any nuts or nut 

ingredients such as Nutella and Peanut butter. Thank you. 

 

PARENTAL/ADULT RESPONSIBILITY 

Please can parents/adults be aware that it is their responsibility to supervise their children 

on the playground in the morning before school is opened at 8.55am and at the end of the 

school day when the children are collected. 

 

We would be grateful if children stay off the grass, the activity trail, garden areas and 

please make sure children do not climb over the mushrooms and daisy table.  Please help 

by encouraging them to play sensibly whilst waiting to come into school.  Thank you for your 

co-operation. 
 

PARKING 

Please be respectful when parking outside resident’s properties or within the ‘No Parking’ 

zone around school. Please do not park vehicles on the corners of roads around school as this 

is proving to be dangerous. 


